Associated General Contractors of North Dakota



422 North 2nd Street, PO Box 1624, Bismarck, North Dakota 58502 • Phone: 701-223-2770 • FAX: 701-223-6719 • www.agcnd.org

February 11, 2011

Mr. Karl Mecklenburg 6372 South Zenobia Court Littleton, CO 80122

Dear Karl;

Thanks again for attending our annual convention and providing the keynote presentation. Quite candidly, you made me look good! You exceeded all expectations both with your presentation and your overall persona.

"The Six Keys to Success" presentation is outstanding. You mix a great variety of motivation, real life examples of success/ challenges, and the importance of goals. Also, you have good humor and great stories from your incredibly successful football career.

Further, our members liked you as a person. Your attendance at all the convention functions and interaction with the members on a personal level was noticed. And appreciated! I can't tell you how many of the members relayed to me they really liked your presentation but also liked you as person.

Personally, I enjoyed your genuine interest in hearing about my step daughter's endeavors in varsity basketball. And, she continues to do well on the varsity eating up minutes while being just a sophomore.

I wanted to pass on my appreciation of your contribution to our event. It was a major reason it was a resounding success.

Thanks again.

Sincerely,

Russ Hanson

Executive Vice President

Thom to again!!